
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

       10th June 2016 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life 

Queen’s Birthday Celebrations 

 
The children have had a fantastic ‘Royal’ week 

celebrating the Queen’s 90th birthday. The 

children worked out that the suitcase 

belonged to the Queen. Each year group 

completed some fabulous work. Check out the 

photographs on our website. 

Thank you so much to all the parents for your 

participation and support. We hope you 

enjoyed it too! 

 
                    

Upcoming Events 

 
22 June    Reception – parent info meeting 

28 June    Nursery – parent info meeting 

29 June    New nursery visit 

30 June    New reception visit 

7   July     Science Day 

8   July     Summer Fayre 

 

Richie the Ranger 

 
Reception had a visit from Richie the Ranger 

on Tuesday to support their ‘Minibeast’ topic. 

Well done to all the children especially Isaac 

who knew snails had 30,000 teeth. We learnt 

lots of interesting facts about insects and 

nature. 

 

Children’s University 

 
Well done to all the children who have 

earned enough credits to receive a bronze, 

silver or gold award from the Children’s 

University. Children earn credits by 

attending out of hours school clubs. I am 

delighted to be taking 64 children to Hope 

University to receive their special award. 

 

 

Milk Money 

 
Milk money is now overdue from Autumn and 

Spring term (£5 per term). You will have 

received a letter if your child is eligible to 

pay for milk. If your child does not drink milk 

or you think you may be entitled to Pupil 

Premium (free school meals) then please 

contact the school office. Thank you. 

Polite Reminder 

 
For safety reasons please do not ride bikes 

or scooters on school premises. Kindly 

dismount at the gates. Thank you for your 

continued co-operation. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
 

Monday            Lit/comp           Miss Haynes 

                        Forest School   Miss Kervin 

                        Athletics          Sport Coach 

                        Construction     Mrs Cullen 

                        Art                   Mrs White 

 

                        Club times 3.00 – 3.45pm 

 

 

                        SEN Drop-in 3-4pm 

                        Miss Hamilton 

 

 

                         

Tuesday            

                         

 

Wednesday        

 

      

Thursday        Street Dance 3-4pm 

         

 

 

Friday             Biscuit Day – 1K  to bring             

                        biscuits 

                          

         SCHOOL DINNER MENU – WEEK 2 

 

                          

ATTENDANCE  

 

23rd   May  -   26th  May 

 

          RD    94.21% 

          RM    95.22% 

          1K     98.48% 

          1W    97.90% 

          2H     99.33% 

          2E     94.06% 

          AM    87.18% 

          PM     88.46% 

 

 

3 classes in green this week – well 

done to 1K, 1W and 2H 

 

 

Attendance for the above date 

was:            

               96.65%   
 

   

      

Challenge 

 
Make an interesting badge for the Queen’s 

90th birthday using 3 triangles, 4 squares 

and 1 circle. 

 

                      

Philosophy 

 
Do you think the Queen has the best job in 

the world? Yes or no and why? 

 

Book Fair 

 
The Book Fair will be in school week beginning 

Monday 13th June.  Books will be available to 

purchase Monday – Friday after school.  


